
 
 

 
 

Board of Management – agreed report 

22nd October 2024 

 

1. Congratulations were extended to our Leaving Cert and Junior Cycle students who 

received their results recently.   

 

2. The Board were updated on the opening of our first ASD class. 

 

3. The mentoring programme for first years in conjunction with Transition Year 

students was discussed. 

 

4. The Board were updated on the progress of the Capital Development Project. 

 

5. The Board were notified of a recent subject inspection in French. 

 

6. A financial report was provided to the board to summarize income and expenditure. 

 

7. Needs and priorities as identified in the Posts of Responsibility review process were 

presented to and ratified by the Board.   

 

8. A review of the current mobile phone policy was discussed.   

 

 

 

 


